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Lincoln Park Structure Fire Remains under Investigation

[Duluth, MN] On Monday, July 8, 2019, the Duluth Fire Department responded to a structure fire at 2213 West 4th Street. The
home was occupied at the time of the fire by an adult male, adult female, juvenile female, and four dogs. The male and juvenile
female exited through the back door. The adult female jumped from a second-story window and was brought to the hospital where
she remains in the ICU. Smoke detectors alerted occupants of the fire.

This is an active investigation conducted by the Duluth Police and Fire departments. 
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